Chris Lowe

From: Cormac O'Rourke

Sent: Thursday 2 February 2023 09:26

To: Niamh Redmond (Housing)

Cc: Niamh Collins (PER); John Coleman
Subject: RE: Correspondence from Minister O'Brien
Niambh,

Thank you for the copy of the letter from our Minister. Please confirm when the relevant consent issues from the
Minister for PER and the direction to NTMA issues from the Minister for Finance.

Kind regards

Cormac

From: Niamh Redmond (Housing) | o U'sing.gov.ie> _

Sent: Wednesday 1 February 2023 15:31 gg?stg):a?T
To: Cormac O'Rourke| N da.ie> ‘ I armiatin
Cc: Niamh Collins (PER) NI @ per.gov.ie>; John Coleman | @\da.ie>

Subject: Correspondence from Minister O'Brien

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. O'Rourke
Please see attached correspondence from Minister O’Brien.
Regards

Niamh

Niamh Redmond
Private Secretary to Minister Darragh O'Brien

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0
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*The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on www.lobbying.ie)



